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2223 St. Anthony Road — Quincy, Illinois   62305 
Web:  www.stanthonypadua.org    Office:  (217) 222-5996         Fax:  (217) 224-6477 

May 1, 2022 Third Sunday of Easter 

— Parish Office Hours — 
Monday—Friday 

8:00 a.m.—3:00 p.m. 
Bulletin Deadline: Monday, Noon 

— Mass Times — 
Saturday:                 4:00, 6:30 p.m. 
Sunday:                 8:00, 10:30 a.m. 
M, Tu, Th, F:                      7:30 a.m. 
W. at St. Dominic School  8:30 a.m. 
Th. at Good Samaritan  10:00 a.m. 
Holy Days:   as announced 
When on vacation visit: www.masstimes.org 

 
— Sacrament of Reconciliation — 
Saturday:  5:00--6:00 p.m. and 

other times by appointment  
 

 — Adoration of the Blessed Sacrament — 

Tuesday: after Mass until Noon 

Mon., May 2, 2022 
7:30 a.m.   Communion Service  
Tues., May 3,  2022   
7:30 a.m.   No Mass 
8:00 a.m.  Adoration 
Wed., May 4, 2022     
  — at St. Dominic School 
8:30 a.m.  Communion Service 
6:00 p.m.  Ed Lansing+ 
 
Thurs., May 5, 2022 
7:30 a.m.  Communion Service 
  — at Good Samaritan: 
10:00 a.m.   No Mass 
 
Fri., May 6,  2022 
  No Mass 
 
Fourth Sunday of Easter 
Sat., May 7, 2022   
4:00 p.m.  Robert Howell+ 
6:30 p.m.  Parish Intentions 
Sun., May 8,  2022 
8:00 a.m. Tim & Leona Mast+ 
10:30 a.m. Robert & Rita Hummel+ 
 
Perpetual Prayer Candle for 
Special  Intentions 
Week of April 30—May 6 
      St. Dominic/St. Anthony Third 
Graders, and Gene Dietrich Family 

A Message from Fr. Tom Donovan: 

  

  This week I will be with the eighth grade classes from    
St. Dominic and St. Peter Schools as they travel to      
Washington, D.C. This is the first year that St. Dominic 
School will be participating in this annual event that has 
long been part of the curriculum of St. Peter School. The 
trips were begun by the late Fr. Roy Bauer when he was 
pastor in Calhoun County and then continued while he was 
pastor St. Peter for almost 20 years. I had the privilege of 
going on the trip once before in 2006. I believe that was the 
first year that Fr. Bauer stepped back and let Mr. Dave 
Cawthon take primary responsibility for planning and   

carrying out the trip. Dave has taken care of the trip ever since. 
   A model of efficiency and frugality, the trip features an overnight bus ride tonight, Sunday, May 1, and 
begins first thing on Monday morning at the Ford Theater, the site of President Lincoln’s assassination.  
Stops include the National Archives, the Holocaust Museum, the National Basilica, Arlington Cemetery, 
Mt. Vernon, Colonial Williamsburg, and Monticello. On the ride back, we stop at the Air Force    
Museum near Dayton, OH. The accommodations are spartan, the food is fast, and the hours and walking 
are exhausting. The stops are quick — I remember Fr. Bauer telling the kids that they have 20 minutes 
at the Smithsonian and that they need to use the restrooms and be ready to get back on the bus      
immediately at the appointed time as the driver will be using a no-parking zone to load! But a great 
time is had by all, and one can really see the kids mature as individuals and as a group as they see and 
experience our nation’s capital. 
   Thanks to our parishioners who supported the fundraising efforts of our students for this important 
trip. With those efforts and the fees paid by students’ families, this trip has been possible without  
increasing the deficit spending (yes, we are going to be underwater this year unless we have a really 
strong ending) for the year by the parish and school. My hope is that this can be recognized as one of 
the ways that by increasing our cooperation between the Catholic Schools of the Quincy area that we 
can provide experiences like this for all of our Catholic School students in the years ahead. I will ask 
our kids to pray for you, their families, their parishes, and all of their benefactors when we are at the 
National Basilica for Mass. We plan to be back late on Friday. In the meantime, please observe the 
adjustments in this week’s schedule for Masses. 
 

   Here are some more details about the trip to the Holy Land that I am co-sponsoring with Fr. Tom 
Meyer of Blessed Sacrament Parish. The trip runs from August 24 to September 2, 2022. I have been 
told that there are less than 10 spaces remaining, so if you are interested, please act soon. For more 
information, call the Parish Office, 217-222-5996, or visit the website at: http://theholylands.org/aug2022. 
 

Day 4, Saturday, August 27: We will start our day outside the city walls, on top of the hill of Mt. Zion 
where we will visit the tomb of King David. Then, the Upper Room where Jesus and His disciples had the 
last supper. We will have Mass at the Roman Catholic Church of St. Peter on Mt Zion. We will continue to 
the top of the Mountain of Olives, where we will walk the “Palm Sunday Road,” then onto the chapel 
where Jesus wept. We will walk to the Garden of Gethsemane where Jesus prayed on the night of His   
betrayal, then visit the Church of All Nations at the bottom of Mount Olive. We will have lunch and make 
our way inside the walls of the old city of Jerusalem. We will continue the Stations of the Cross inside the 
old city as we make our way into Jesus’ crucifixion site. Throughout these Stations we will stop at multiple 
locations, including the Pool of Bethesda where Jesus healed the paralyzed man. Then, back to Bethlehem 
for dinner and overnight at Manger Square Hotel. 
Day 5, Sunday, August 28:  On the 5th day of the Pilgrimage to the Holy land we will continue our tour in 
the holy city of Jerusalem. We will start our day on the Temple Mount entering into the Holy Sepulcher 
church where Jesus was buried. Inside the church, we’ll visit the Calvary and the holy tomb and celebrate 
Mass. We will then visit the Western Wall, the only remaining part of the second Jewish temple. Then we’ll 
visit Al Aqsa Mosque and the Dome of the Rock, which was built on top of the remains of the second   
temple. We’ll pray the Rosary at the Tomb of Mary church. We will leave the old city walls and drive to 
the Israel Museum, to see a live model of Jerusalem in the second temple period. We’ll have a traditional 
lunch in Jerusalem, and then head to a Palestinian-expelled village in west Jerusalem called Lefta, in which 
we’ll learn more history about the war of 1948 when Israel was created. Finally, we will head back to    
Bethlehem for dinner and overnight. 
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St. Dominic School                                              
4100 Columbus Road — Quincy, Illinois   62305                                                              

Web:  www.stdominicquincy.org    Office:  (217) 224-0041 Fax:  (217) 224-0042                                 
cfrericks@stdominicquincy.org 

A Message from Mrs. Carol Frericks—Principal 

Celebrate Teacher Appreciation Week May 2—May 6, 2022 

Dear Heavenly Father, 
We thank you this week for all of our teachers and educators who have dedicated their lives to educating our 
children, youth, and adults. We thank you for the ways they have inspired us, motivated us, challenged us, 
and guided us into greater knowledge. 
 
We thank you, God, that our teachers help us learn to live productively within our communities and in our 
world aligned to Catholic Christian values. 
 
We pray especially that you will bless our teachers with your help and grace. Fill them daily with encouragement by 
showing them specific ways that their teaching efforts are making a difference in their students’ lives and in 
the world. 
 
Help our teachers know this week and every day how much we appreciate their dedication to educating and 
equipping us with the knowledge, skills, and disposition we need to succeed in life. 
 

We pray these things in the name and spirit of Jesus, the Good Teacher. Amen. 
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 May 1, 2022                                                           St. Anthony of Padua Church, Quincy 

Mark Your Calendars                                                          St. Anthony Picnic, July 16, 5 to Midnight 

 

July 16, 5:00 p.m. to Midnight          St. Anthony Picnic with Mass at 4:00 p.m. (No 
                    6:30 p.m. Mass this day but will be celebrated 
                    on Sunday, July 17.) 

St. Anthony Ladies Society Mother/Daughter Banquet         Monday, May 2, 6:00 p.m. 

St. Anthony Ladies Society is having their Mother/Daughter Banquet on Monday, May 2, at 
6:00 p.m. in the Parish Hall. For reservations, please call Alice Rakers at 217-222-4798.   

“Everybody Wins” Mega Raffle   

  The “Everybody Wins” Mega Raffle is back with 42 cash prizes totaling nearly $170,000! 
Tickets are on sale  and can be purchased through a Catholic school family or online. We also 
have tickets for sale in the Parish Office. The Super-Early Bird Drawing for $25,000 will be 
held May 20, and tickets must be turned in by April 29 to be entered. Last year, tickets sold 
out before the Super-Early Bird deadline, so don’t wait to turn in your tickets. 
  Since it began, the Mega Raffle has raised more than $2 million to support the Quincy Catholic 
Elementary Schools Foundation, the QND Foundation, tuition assistance, technology updates, 
and more. Thank you for your continued support of the raffle, the foundations, and our 
schools. To learn more or to purchase tickets, visit www.quincymegaraffle.org. 

Junefest                  June 4, 5 to Midnight 

Junefest will be held at St. Dominic School beginning with Mass at 4:00 p.m. at St. Dominic 
School. (No 4:00 p.m. or 6:30 p.m. Mass at St. Anthony this day. The 6:30 p.m. Mass will be 
held on Sunday, June 5, at St. Anthony.) 
NOTE: We are in need of a chairman for the second poker stand at the St. Anthony Picnic.  
Please contact Jackie, 217-222-8049, or Ashley, 217-257-2096, if you are interested or 
would like more information.  
Junefest Envelopes will be in the back of church this weekend. Please make sure to pick up 
yours and return to the Parish Office or put in the collection basket in the next few weeks. 

St. Anthony of Padua Vacation Bible School                                                                    June 20, 21, 22, 23 
 All Aboard!!! Come and join us on the Rocky Railway VBS. This VBS program is a wonderful 

way to help your children explore God’s Word in new ways and learn that they can trust Jesus 
through all the twists and turns of life. Come aboard with us to keep on the right track. The 
FREE program is for preschoolers, 1st, 2nd, 3rd, and 4th graders. Our older students are  
always welcome to come back and help. If you have any questions, please contact us        
anytime: Penny Weiman, 217-430-0391, or Hope Glidewell, 217-222-5996 ex. 106. 
Registration forms are in the Parish Office. 

http://www.quincymegaraffle.org
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 — Parish Data —  

In charity, please remember in your prayers: All Caregivers, The Shut-Ins of our Parish, Military Members and their families, Albert Huber,  
Barbara Boone, Neva Nelson, Mike Hildebrand, Tanner Scranton, Florence Griesbaum, Susan Bauer, Jackie Schieferdecker, Cathy Watson,  
Dennis Meyer, Jesica Huber, James Ponsot,  Mary Gehrt, Winnie Huber, Gerald S. Maas, Mark Frericks. 
Also, please remember in your prayers those who have died in 2022:  Melvin Maas, Anthony Engels, Alta Hildebrand. 

Monday, May 2 
6:00 p.m. St. Anthony Ladies Society                 
                                     Mother/Daughter Banquet  
Tuesday, May 3 
7:00 p.m. Pastoral Council 
 
Wednesday, May 4  
6:00 p.m.  Mass 
 
Thursday, May 5 
6:00 p.m. Grief Share 
 
Friday, May 6 
  
Saturday, May 7  
4:00 p.m. Mass 
6:30 p.m. Mass 
 
Sunday, May 8 Happy Mother’s Day 
8:00 a.m. Mass 
9:00--10:15 a.m. PSR 
10:30 a.m.             Mass  
  
 
   

PARISH CALENDAR 
Week 43 April 23/24 Total Year-to-Date 

Loose Collection               $679.36               $30,762.12 

Weekly Envelopes     $8,785.00             $455,824.01 

Electronic Deposits         $0.00                $43,510.00 

Total, April 16/17, 2022             $9.464.36             $530,096.13 

Budget Goal 
(to be recalculated soon!) 

 $13,000.00               $559,000.00 

Difference (-$3,535.64)     ($-28,903.87)            

WEEKLY PARISH OFFERING 

Parish Community Tithe (PCT) News: 

FINALLY we got an updated statement for our old ACSA! With the 
sale of 3400 Columbus and the delivery of a promised portion of that 
sale, we retired ACSA 2018-19 and made a big dent in 2019-20! We 
appreciate and thank you for your support of our “debt envelope.” 
Please keep not only our debt reduction efforts, but our every-week 
efforts to meet the expenses of our parish and school in your consid-
eration. We still have many bills and are a little behind for the year. 
Operating deficits from this year becomes new debt in the next year! 

 Saturday, 4:00 p.m. Saturday, 6:30 p.m. Sunday, 8:00 a.m. Sunday, 10:30 a.m. 

Key Minister/ Mary Courty  Dan Reichert Rich Rackers 

Lector Kathy Gehrt Angie Dean Mary Koch Janice E. Pohlman 

Usher 

Jack Kuhlman 
Raymond Maas 
Richard Reichert 
Mike Zanger 

George Benz 
Jay Peter 
Ron Reichert 
Ted Vahle 

Gene Goerlich 
Jerry Grawe 
Anthony Haley 
Michael Hummel 

Rich Rakers 
Norman Rodriguez 
Craig Schafer 
Rick Schafter 

Servers Palin Cleaves Mathews Family Pius IX Altar Servers Joe Warning 

Greeters/ 
Gift Bearers 

Dana & Rose 
Lugering Family 

William & Ann Dixon Dan & Sharon Terwelp Clint & Elise Sutter Family 

Rosary Leader Tawny Benz Earl Boone Giny Baker Rich & Alice Rakers 

Counters:  Monday, May 2, 2022 
                     Dana Lugering       Jack Kuhlman 
 Parish Community Tithe (PCT) for July to Diocese: $10,927.00 
     Parish Community Tithe (PCT) for August to Diocese: $5318.00               

 

 

Parish Ministry Schedule — Saturday & Sunday — May 7 & 8 

DEBT/ACCRUED DEFICITS 

Unpaid Diocesan Liabilities 
from FY 2018-21:  (updated to reflect 

late payments posted at the end of FY2020-21) 

ACSA 2019-20: $15,248.60 
ACSA 2020-21: $58,905.82 

 Total: $74,154.42 

Debt Reduction Envelopes 
                            Thank you! ——> 

Cumulative, 4/24  $18,989.00 

As each one has received a gift, use it to serve one another as 
good stewards of God's varied grace (1 Pt 4:10).  
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May 1, 2022                                                                         St. Anthony of Padua Church, Quincy    

Nursing Care  Patients  

IL Veterans Home 

Michael Hildebrand 

Albert Huber 

Paul Stupasky 

Jim Ponsot 

Good Samaritan Home 

Bill Wellman 

Bickford Cottages 

Joanne Greving 

Sunset 
Beverly Andrews 

 

Protecting God’s Children ONLINE: During the COVID-19, you have the opportunity to complete this one-time training online. For 
more information, please contact the Parish Office, 222-5996, or email bulletin@stanthonypadua.org and we will email the instructions 
to you.   

Barry Community Care 
Center 

Barbara Boone 

MAY GROCERY ITEMS       
Laundry Detergent & Dish Detergent 

The Ladies of Charity & Catholic Charities Thank You!                                                      

Needing Help  
We are in need of a chairman for the second 
poker stand at the St. Anthony Picnic. Please 
contact Jackie, 217-222-8049, or Ashley,        

217-257-2096, if you are interested or 
        would like more information. 

 Welcome  
Matthew Witte  

 to our St. Anthony Parish Family! 

SPONSORED CHILD 
St. Anthony Parish, through We Care, sponsors a young 
man in Bolivia. The sponsorship agency is Unbound,   
formerly CFCA. David is 16 years old now. A recent letter 
with pictures is posted in the back of church. Please take 
a minute to look at them. David’s letters are interesting 
and express his gratitude for our generosity. 

Care Net Baby Bottle Fundraiser Care Net Pregnancy 
Center is holding a baby bottle fundraiser to support the 
FREE services they offer to young women who are       
expecting a baby. We will have the baby bottles in the 
Gathering Space of the church next week. Please consider 
taking a baby bottle from the basket and save your loose 
change. Please return the bottles on Sunday, June 19, 
Father’s Day. Thank you for your support! 

Church Cleaning Schedule for Thursday, May 5, 6:00 p.m. 
“GROUP C: Jackie Dreyer, Theresa Bockhold, Joyce     

Hildebrand, Betty Kasparie, Dana Wittler, Carol Vogel, 
Lou Ann Weills, Penny Weiman and girls, Pat Steinkamp,   
  Cindy Cramer, Julie Reichert, Julie Peter and girls, Bea 

Hermsmeier, Anna Benz, Anna Dixon, Yvonne 
Campbell, Olivia Powell, Michelle Deege,     

and Marilyn Boone. 
                      Thank you Ladies! 

         St. Anthony Parish welcomes 
                   JoAnna Jean Roberts 
                        daughter of  
              Zachary and Haley Roberts 
        who was baptized April 24, 2022 

                                        into the Catholic faith. 

         St. Anthony Parish welcomes 
                   Elijah Haley 
                        son of  
              Zachary and Katelyn Haley 
        who was baptized April 24, 2022 
                into the Catholic faith. 

 Heart Check for Tim  April 13, 2017, Timothy Haley, age 
26, died from an unknown heart issue while playing 
cards with friends. It was identified as a Fatal Ventricular 
Arrhythmia due to Cardimegaly with hypertrophy. His 
family and friends are hosting a benefit, "Heart Check for 
Tim," on Saturday, May 14, from 10 a.m. to 8 p.m. at the 
K of C grounds. This event will honor Timothy with a 
Wiffle Ball tournament, motorcycle Poker Run, silent  
auction, basket raffle, food, and cash bar.  This event is 
to raise awareness for unknown heart conditions and 
provide free on-site heart screenings for high school   
students by QMG. Our goal is to help prevent 
one family from going through the pain of   
losing a loved one as we have. Part of the   
proceeds raised will go to the Tim Haley Fund 
with the Quincy Medical Group Foundation. It 
will help families who have children diagnosed 
with heart conditions who need medical care 
outside of our local community, for the expenses        
that come with travel. The other part of the proceeds   
will go to the Timothy L. Haley Scholarship Fund at 
QND. The scholarship is given to a senior or seniors    
that play sports during their 4 years at QND with the 
highest GPA. We hope to see you Saturday, May 14. Any        
questions about the benefit, please contact Matt Witte, 

217-257-9636. 
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A Message from Fr. Tom Donovan:
This week, I have a few more announcements and news for the parish.

   First, you may have noticed that the main doors leading
from the vestibule into the church have been fitted with an
automatic door opener. This system allows users to open 
the doors as they always have (manually) or by waving 
their hand in front of the receptacle to the left of the door 
when entering, or at the right when exiting. We’ll be    
fine tuning the system in the coming weeks, and as
always, the intention is to provide a little extra help for 

those who need it, rather than replacing the ministry of our greeters and others who welcome 
members and visitors of our church. The automatic door opening system is a gift in memory of 
Marge Benz, who died in April of 2021 and is also memorialized with her husband, Ab, in the
sliding glass doors leading outside the church.

We also have received a gift in memory of Jim Holtman by his
family. Jim passed in August of this year. This gift was 
designated to purchase a set of matching ciboria, the “bowls” with 
lids which are used to hold the Eucharistic hosts. The matching set 
stacks, and can easily be used both for the distribution of Holy 
Communion as well as reservation of the Blessed Sacrament in 
the tabernacle. The present set of ciboria in use at St. Anthony 
Church will be cleaned up and placed in service at St. Dominic,
where the vessels in use there are ready to be retired.

Thank you to so many who remember St. Anthony Church in the memorials of their loved 
ones who have died. These gifts, along with legacies which come from planned gifts and estates, 
are most helpful in providing for those “extras” which are totally out of reach due to our ongoing 
efforts to simply cover our normal operating expenses. We try our best to accommodate special
gifts like these according to the needs in the parish and the ability of the gift to cover all of the 
expenses incurred. My hope is that as we get our operating expenses better under control, all of 
the memorial gifts which are otherwise designated to the parish, but without a specific project in
mind, might be designated to our Foundation fund (our endowment fund with the diocese which 
now stands at about $50,000 and provides an annual payment to the parish, which we have
continued to “roll over” over the years), or to Scholarships for Catholic Education, such as the  
Fr. Irenaeus Kimminau Scholarship for St. Dominic School which is administered by the Quincy 
Catholic Elementary Schools Foundation. With these long term legacies and all the other work 
we need to do to continue to maintain our facilities as hospitable, welcoming, prayerful places, 
we encourage our parishioners to please consider remembering St. Anthony Church and
St. Dominic School as part of their funeral plans and wills.  

   A final item for this week: Last year we invited our parishioners to 
consider making an offering to a fund which will be used to enhance 
the Christmas bonuses the parish gives to our hard working lay staff, 
especially in light of these challenging years where the COVID
pandemic has occupied so much time and attention in the workplace.  
Last year, you came through with about $4,000 which was distributed 
among the lay staff in proportion to their full time/part time status, as 
well as their leadership roles within the parish. With about 25 staff 
members to remember… our teachers, our office staff, maintenance, 
and others… nobody is getting rich, but it was a gesture on part of our
people which was deeply appreciated by those who serve the parish
day in and day out. I am aware that there are parishioners who have

suffered severe economic impacts from the fallout of the COVID disaster, and if this is the case,
please do not over extend yourselves this holiday season. But for those who have the ability to 
express their thanks to our parish staff, we are providing envelopes to make that appreciation 
known. In addition to any monetary contributions you might want to offer, if you have a            
particular note of thanks to a particular staff member (or group such as the “office staff” or “the
teachers”), you can include that in the envelope as well and we will pass it along. We need to
finish this collection just before Thanksgiving in order to pass out envelopes at a staff dinner 
taking place on December 2. Thank you for your consideration!

TO PLACE YOUR AD HERE PLEASE CALL 

JUSTIN AT 

222-4030

600 Jersey St. Quincy 
217-222-1122

Rob Gengenbacher

  Welcome back St. Anthony Parish! 

We here at Sunday Missal Service are glad to 
be your bulletin provider again! 

Thank you and we look forward in partnering 
with you and your Parish

 St. Anthony of Padua Church, Quincy, May 1, 2022 

ST. FRANCIS LADIES CARD PARTY 
Date: Thursday, May 5, 2022 
Time: 11:00—3:00 (doors open at 10:30) 
Cost: $8.00 per person — includes lunch and a chance at 
a door prize. 
Reservations: Please call Pat Winking at 217-257-0416 
before Monday, May 2. Only one member of your group 
should call. Reserve your table now.  

Ladies, Please Mark Your Calendar! The next meeting for 
the Quincy Deanery Council of Catholic Women will be 
cohosted by the ladies of St. Peter’s and St. Anthony’s  
on Wednesday, August 10, 2022 at St. Peter’s Catholic 
Church on 2600 Maine Street, Quincy. More details will 
be forthcoming in midsummer for the sign up, etc. Hope 
to see your there! 

Angela Lipcamon, Pres. 

St. Peter School has the following openings for the 2022-23 
School Year: Kindergarten teacher, 2 part-time Para   
Educators, and part-time Daycare Coordinator. Qualified 
applicants should send a cover letter, resume, and    
references to Mrs. Cindy Venvertloh, Principal, St. Peter 
School, 2500 Maine Street, Quincy, IL 62301 or 

c.venvertloh@cospq.org.

St. Francis Solanus Parish is seeking a Principal for our 

elementary school: Applications are being accepted for 

the position of Principal at St. Francis Solanus Catholic 

School. We are a Pre-K to 8th grade school with 240  

students. The applicant must be a practicing Catholic with 

strong leadership qualities, excellent communication skills, 

academic vision, and knowledge of current educational 

methods. Teaching experience is required. Administrative 

experience is preferred. Candidates must have a Master’s 

degree in Administration and an Illinois or Missouri     

Certification. Send Resume and Cover Letter to: 

Rev. Steven Arisman, St. Francis Solanus Parish 

1721 College Ave., Quincy, IL  62301 

Blessed Sacrament Catholic School is accepting applications 
for the Principal Position for the 2022-2023 school year. 
This is a preschool-8th grade with 220 students. Applicant 
must be a practicing Catholic with leadership qualities 
that connect with a thriving parish spirit of stewardship.  
Candidate must have teaching experience. Administrative 
experience is preferred. Send resume and cover letter to 
Fr. Tom Meyer at tmeyer@dio.org. 



B R I N K M A N
Plumbing Contractors, Inc.

Industrial • Commercial • Residential 

Jim & Karen Brinkman 
2510 Ellington Road • Quincy, IL 
217-223-1962 • Fax: 217-223-1972

 BUNTE TRUCK SERVICE 
GRAIN HAULING, SEED,  

FERTILIZER, CHEMICALS 

AND CUSTOM AP 

217-6 5 6 -38 35  •  PAYSON, IL

 
 Nursing & Retirement  

Campus 

 
Skilled Nursing Care 

Assisted Living 
Retirement Condos 

 Now Accepting Gene Grawe Fund 

For All Privately Paid Services 

Rapid Rebound Suites To  
Get You Back Home. 

“Our Family Guiding Your Family 

Through The Next Seasons Of Life.” 

1440 N. 10th Quincy 217-224-3780 
stvincentshome.com

S
t.

Vincent’s

CAR WASH

529 N. 48th Stre e t • Quinc y

What’s Your Idea of Financial Security? 

Fred Witte 
Quincy l 217-222-5841 

www.countryfinancial.com 
022014-02601AC
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QUINCY, IL • ST ANTHONY OF PADUA

ENTRUP 
Drywall & Painting  
PAPER HANGING • TEXTURING 

PLASTERING • DRYVIT 
FAUX FINISHING 

217-222-2220
2222 Maas Road 

Quincy, IL 62305 

Dreyer Construction 
All Types Excavation • Residential and Commercial 

Licensed Septic Installation 

Joseph & George Dreyer 
217-242-1161

Shelly Steinkamp, Agent

419 S. 10th St. • 217-224-7474 
Quincy, Illinois 62301  

shelly@obrieninsure.com 

 

www.obrieninsure.com 

LIFE 

HOME 

BUSINESS 

HEALTH 

AUTO

R.W. Reichert Trucking 
General Transportation 

Local and Long Distance since 1970

Richard, Mark, Dan, Ron, Rick 

217-223-2243
4200 St. Anthony Road • Quincy, IL

Freiburg Construction LLC

Over 25 years Experience 

Specializing in Kitchen, Bath & Room Additions 

Hm.: 217-223-6769 Frank Freiburg 
Cell: 217-430-5062 5135 Hidden Cove Rd. 
freiburg@adams.net Quincy, IL 62305

Charles H. Scholz, Agent 
 4832 Broadway, Quincy, IL  

217-224-6665 
www.sfquincy.com 

Like a good neighbor, State Farm is there.

®

Double G Pest 

& Lawn Services 

217-440-BUGS(2847)

DoubleGPestControl.com

You Name It, We do It - 217-224-LAWNYou Name It, We do It - 217-224-LAWN

100% Local Catholic Owned 

liberty.bank 

 FUNERAL HOME 
823 Broadway • Quincy, IL 

217.222.1011

 O’Donnell - Cookson 
A Life Celebration   Home 

The mark of excellence for five generations. 

1435 State Street • Quincy  
 217-222-3662 

www.odonnellcookson.com

PETERS BODY SHOP & TOWING, INC. 

823 N. 54th St., Quincy, IL
  Ph.: (217)223-5250 • Fax: (217)223-5260

Korey 
217-430-8892

Licensed Plumber 

Kyle 

217-440-8275 
Licensed Electrician

FREE ESTIMATES • 
WATER FURNACES • 

FIREPLACES • 
WOOD BURNING • 

STOVES 

(217) 222-1368

KASPARIE
CONSTRUCTION CO. 

Complete Home Remodeling for over 70 Years 

JIM • MIKE 

217-224-7874
Certified Renovator Quincy

Helping People. It’s what we do! 

 www.deltatirequincy.com

Working for you since 1962 

2 17- 2 2 3 - 8 8 5 1

30th & Broadway

(217) 223-4527
420 S. 7th St., Quincy

oILLINOIS  SCHOOL  
SUPPLY 

Office & School Supplies 
Used Office Furniture 

120 South 7th St.  222-6913

Jerry Dreier, CLU, ChFC 
Investment Advisor Representative 

1022 Maine • Quincy IL 62301 

217-224-5560 Bus. 

217-223-1738 Res. 

Jerry Dreier, Registered Reprentative, Securities offered through Cambridge

Investment Research, Inc, a Broker/Dealer, MemberFINRA/SIPC Investment Advisor 

Representative,  Cambridge Investment Research Advisors, Inc., a Registered

Investment Advisor. Heartland Financial Advisors & Cambridge are not affiliated.

F U N E R A L  H O M E

Brian C. Durante, Co-Owner 
217-222-4907

www.hansenspear.com

Maas  
Construction
Verco-Pruden Buildings 

228-1105

1736 Spring  
228-8868

www.ordertheabbey.com  

GRAWE INSURANCE AGENCY 

Gail Grawe, Agent 

gail@graweinsurance.com 
100 W. Edwards St. Payson, IL  

217-222-4848               

Mecki Kosin, CTC, DS,ACC

President/Travel Consultant 

3906 Broadway, Suite 105,         Off.: 217-222-0515 
Quincy, IL 62305                                   800-747-0521 
www.travelhouseofquincy.com   Emergency 217-779-0152

 The 

 
      

    of Q
uincy

Locally Owned! 

 4319 Broadway St • Quincy •  217.221.9758 

1507 S 12th St • Quincy • 217.221.9100 

info@checkcelltech.com 

checkcelltech.com

Registration #055-000558

MEAT • FROZEN • PRODUCE • DRY GOODS • TABLE TOP  

CLEANING SUPPLIES • EQUIPMENT • DISPOSABLES

140 Maine St., Quincy 
217-222-0500 

Open to the Public 
FamilyOwned &  

Operated Since 1873

Jennifer Frericks Willing, Manager 
Fresh & Silk Floral Arrangements 

Wedding Sympathy Pieces - Partie 
Interior Plants home Decor - Rentals 

Plants -Glassware 

217-223-1403
Fax: 217-223-7593 

www.frericksgardens.com 

Florist & Gifts 

 3400 N.  Twelth ST. 
Quincy, IL 

Celebrating 75 Years 

 www.odonnellspestcontrol.com

MIKE LANSING 

217-224-3296

MOLD TESTING 

Certified Enviromental Inspector

mecki@travelhouseofquincy.com


